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Around 25 Lord Krishna devotees from our Dadar Shri Krishna Leela Centre visited Shirdi in the 1st 
week of November 2009 to take the blessings of Sri Saibaba. To our surprise, all of us were allowed a 
special entry in to the temple without standing on the queue on 3rd November. Most of the devotees 
in our group were senior citizens & had very comfortable Darshan of Sri Saibaba. After the Darshan 
we sat in the hall opposite the idol, where bhajans were sung by authorized party devotees. One of 
our lady devotee got the opportunity to sing couple of bhajans with them. On next day morning we 7 
devotees again got the opportunity to take the blessings of Sri Saibaba by special entry. I then fondly 
remembered the day when both of us visited Shirdi along with P. P. Tai for the 2nd time and had a similar 
special Darshan of Sri Saibaba, like V.I.P. During the visit Lord Krishna told us through Tai to purchase 
any offering item in the Shirdi market. We opted for a laminated small frame of Sri Saibaba and kept 
it in our altar. After few months while cleaning the idols & frames in the altar, I noticed appearance 
of “Om” on the foot of Sri Saibaba’s frame. My husband immediately captured the photograph of the 
frame & taken the copy.  I showed the frame to P. P. Tai during her next visit to us, who then told us that 
appearance of Om on Prasad, Kumkum or and offering is the sign of acceptance of that offering by God 
i.e just to show his presence in the vicinity. 


